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Happy New Year from all of us at BLM 

  

Welcome New Employees 
Two seasonal CCMA park rangers 
have been hired.  We now have four 
full time law enforcement rangers.  
 
Federal Lands Recreation  
Enhancement Act (FLREA) 
Under FLREA, before BLM can start 
charging fees to the public, a Rec-
reation Resource Advisory Commit-
tee (RECRAC) will be formed and 
each site shall go through a review 
process to approve/disapprove a 
new fee program.  California now has 
at least one applicant for each of the 
11 seats on the RECRAC. A screen-
ing panel will be set up in January 
and a qualified list will be referred by 
the panel to Mike Pool, BLM-
California’s State Director and Bernie 
Weingardt, USFS Pacific Southwest 
Regional Forester for selection. 

 

Volunteering 
To assist on projects in Clear Creek, 
call David Moore at (831) 630-5035. 
 

Fee Program   
Starting October 2007, the BLM 
will be charging fees for use at Clear 
Creek.  For more information, call 
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Upcoming Competitive Events 
Salinas Ramblers Quicksilver  
 02/25/07 
Timekeepers Wild Boar & Piglet 
       03/9-11/07 

Yellow Star 
Thistle  

Removal 

Hollister Field Office 
20 Hamilton Court 

Hollister, CA   95023 
(831) 630-5000 M-F 

24-Hour Hotline 
(831) 630-5060 


